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I believe that this is a much needed bill to be passed.  With the current administration 

we are already heading in this direction at the Federal level, why not join forces 

because I believe we will have no choice unless you want Federal funding for 

elections to go away.  We need to do the right thing and clean up the voter roles, get 

those who are not suppose to be on the voter rolls off, and make the elections open 

and honest.  Every legal person deserves the right to vote and that must be revealed 

on election day and only on that day.  


